Pavlisick Mining Company
P.O. Box 126
Paonia, CO 81428

September 10, 2022

Bowie Resources, LLC
Attn: Basil Bear

P.O. Box 1488

Paonia, CO 81428

Re:  Bowie No. 1 East Mine Reclamation Clarification and Request
Permit No. C-1981-038

Dear Mr. Bear:

I am submitting this request on behalf of Pavlisick Mining Company (“PMC”), who holds the
surface rights upon the lands which Bowie Resources, LLC (“BRL”) has made application for a
Phase III Bond Release for Mining and Reclamation Permit No. C-1981-038 with the Colorado
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (“DRMS”). During an onsite meeting on
September 6, 2023 with DRMS and BRL, some questions arose as to whether or not to remove a
small portion of fencing and water pipe previously associated with the operation of the mine.
Based on visual observation and discussion with the parties present during the meeting, PMC
hereby requests that these items be left as-is. These items do not pose any hazard to the land and
would be best left in their current state.

PMC respectfully requests that no further reclamation work be completed on the above
referenced items and that BRL’s application for bond release be approved.

Furthermore, PMC intends to sell the property AS IS after bond release approval. Based on the
collaborative discussion at the site visit concluding the requested resolution, PMC will not
assume responsibility for the removal or alteration of the above cited items should a prospective
buyer indicate dissatisfaction with the fencing or water pipe remaining in place.. It will be the
new owner’s discretion to resolve any concerns they may have regarding these items following
transfer of ownership.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.,

Respectfully,
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Marvin D. Pavlisick




